
STATE OF MAINE 

MAINE LABOR RELATIONS BOARD 

Augusta, Maine 04333 

NOTICE 
 
 

The Perry School Committee, AOS No. 77 and the Perry Education Association, MEA filed a 

duly executed Agreement on Appropriate Bargaining Unit (Agreement) with the Maine Labor 

Relations Board. The stated purpose of the Agreement is to add the positions of Educational 

Technician, School Secretary, Food Service Provider, Bus Driver, and Custodian to the existing 

teachers’ unit, now renamed the Professional and Support Staff Unit.  Effective the filing of the 

Agreement, the positions listed above are included in the Professional and Support Staff Unit. 

 

Should any employee or other person have questions or concerns regarding the agreement, they 

may contact the Maine Labor Relations Board. 
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